I oppose SB-210 on the grounds that it is unnecessary and reverses progress made in the last two
decades toward increasing participation by the electorate to vote. The current practice of voting
by mail, especially since postage-paid envelopes were introduced, is efficient and effective.
There has been no evidence of voter fraud caused by our current practice. There is no reason to
revoke the current practice. If passed, this bill would cause disenfranchisement of a significant
portion of the electorate by making it difficult or impossible to vote.



